
 

The Georgia Composite Medical Board Atlanta Office 
will be closed Thursday 9/26/2024 and Friday 9/27/2024 

due to the Governors State of Emergency with 
TS/Hurricane Helene. 

Staff will still be available by phone or email for any 
questions or concerns.  

 
Thank you,  

Jason S. Jones, Executive Director 
Jason.jones@dch.ga.gov 

404-709-1855 
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